

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050





13th May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

All children in Y6, regardless of which Secondary school they will be attending, have been invited to a 'Transition Taster Session' at Shoreham Academy on Thursday 6^{th} June.

Children should arrive at Shoreham Academy at 8.50am, wearing school uniform. Please see the attached letter from Shoreham Academy with further details. They will walk back to school with staff from Eastbrook.

If you have any queries about this activity please speak to Mrs Green or Miss Sussman.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Sherlock

Headteacher

